www.nathaliaps.vic.edu.au Telephone: 03 58662677 Principal: Chris McCallum

Learning for Life

Holders of Nathalia's educational history since 1878

REMINDERS

Kanga Cricket (Years 5—6) - Thursday, October 22nd
PUPIL FREE DAY - Monday, November 2nd
PUBLIC HOLIDAY - Tuesday November 3rd
Prep Transition - Tuesday, November 10th - 9.00 - 11.00
Parents' Club Meeting - Monday, November 16th - 9.30am
School Council Meeting - Tuesday November 17th
Prep Transition - Tuesday, November 17th - 9.00 - 11.00
Grade Six Graduation - Tuesday, December 15th - 7.00pm

New School Uniform

The school has received feedback from several families regarding changes to the new school uniform that will be phased in in 2016. School Council appreciates the opinions of parents and has had an extraordinary meeting to discuss the issues raised. To ease the financial burden on parents, School Council has moved to give each child a new school shirt free of charge. There will also be a transition period in 2016 where it will be acceptable and understandable for children to be at school in either the green or the new uniform or a combination of the two. Parents who have bought black pants or shorts can still get a year's use out of these before the full school uniform change comes into effect in 2017.

School Performance

The school performance on Tuesday was an engaging, entertaining and educational production for the children. Many of the children, and some staff, enthusiastically performed on stage and presented a variety of music genres to the audience. This interactive show forms part of the school's performing art program and helps to enrich the curriculum for the children.

October 22nd, 2015

Nathalia Kids Are Friendly Kids

"Setting Goals"

Last week's Winners

F/1 W Tahlia Bell

1/2 B Jairus Pederick

3/4 J Lachlan Clancy

4/5 I Brandon Orton



Congratulations to our weekly winners.

This week's theme is: "Who Can Help Me?"

Pre-School Visit

On Wednesday the pre-schools in the area visited Nathalia Primary School for the morning. The children participated in a variety of organised activities that were prepared by Miss White who was ably assisted by other staff and several children from Miss Inglis' class. This activity was very successful and next year a similar program will take place in term one.

Regional Athletics

Congratulations to the children who represented Nathalia Primary School at the Regional Championships last week in Albury. They are Kaiya Cornell (1500m), Maizie Hawks (shot-put and discus), Connor Peachey (200m), Cody Power (1500m and 800m) and Georgia Hansford (1500m). Everyone did very well in their events and Maizie was able to come home with a bronze medal in the shot put. To get to this level in athletics is a fantastic achievement and to perform so well must make them very proud. Well done!

Thanks, Chris McCallum—Principal

School Performance





Youth Engagement Mentoring Program





Parents' Club TUCKER DAY

Friday, October 23rd, 2015

Bulla Ice Cream @ \$1.00 each

Children are asked to bring along their money on Friday.

No Notes will be sent home

Thank you, Parents' Club

2015/16 GV SUNS FOOTBALL TRIALS

- Boys and Girls Welcome

McEwen Reserve, Shepparton.

U12s(2004), U13s (2003) & U14s (2002)
Tuesday 3rd, 10th & 17th of Nov at 6pm

U15s (2001), U16s (2000) & U18s (1999,98)
Thursday 5th, 12th, 19th of Nov at 6pm

U20's please send expressions of interest to; techdir@gvsuns.com.au

Please Bring - Shin Guards and water bottle.

All queries please forward them to either admin@gvsuns.com.au or to the Technical Directors at techdir@gvsuns.com.au.

